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To:

From:

Date: March 26, 2015

Re: City Council Bill 15-0477 - Rezoning - 4526, 4600, 4618, 4620, 4622,
and 4624 O’Donnell Street

The Department of Housing and Community Developiment (HCD) has reviewed
City Council Bill 15-0477, for the purpose of changing the zoning for the
properties known as 4526, 4600, 4618, 4620, 4622, and 4624 O’Donnell Street
from the M-3 Zoning District to the B-3-] Zoning District.

requested properties would convert a site no longer viable for industrial use to
other uses more compatible with the surrounding neighborhood,

The Department of Housing and Community Development supports the passage
of City Council Bill 15-0477.
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cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor
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